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From: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 October 2022 09:13
To: Luke Swales 
Subject: FW: Luke Swales 22/01696/F

From: Sterne Design <info@sternedesign.co.uk>
Sent: 12 October 2022 13:04
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Cc: Luke Sterne 
Subject: FAO: Luke Swales 22/01696/F
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Good afternoon Luke,

Ref: 22/01696/F

Thank you for your letter dated 6th October regarding 104 West Street, North Creake. As requested, please
find attached the additional drawing PL02 which includes the existing and proposed roof plans and sections
for your consideration.

I believe this addresses everything on your letter, however, if anything further is required or if you have any
queries, please feel free to contact me.

Best regards,

Freyja Gosling-Belfield
Architectural Assistant

www.sternedesign.co.uk
20 Harbord Road, Cromer, Norfolk, NR27 0BP

Arch i tec tu re  |  Des ign  |  S tud io

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not
the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the
sender if you believe you have received this email in error.


